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atles H. Martin, P.E., Director
Division of Water Quality

DATE: March 11, 2021

SUBJECT: Recommendation for a FY21 (Class A Neighbothood) Stormwater Quality Projects
Incentive Grant for Cumbetland Hill Neighbothood Association, Inc.

Request

The purpose of this memorandum is to request approval of a FY21 (Class A Neighborhood) Stormwater
Quality Projects Incentive Grant for Cumberland Hill Neighborhood Association, Inc., in the amount of
$12,000.00.

Purpose of Request

The putpose of the project is to improve water quality in the Cumberland Hill community by mitigating
issues of flooding in the Veterans Park floodplain area. Project elements include the use of innovative soil
rebuilding methods to help revitalize the soggy area; planting of native trees, shrubs, and flowers to
increase soil permeability and filtration of stormwater runoff; and stormwater educational programs

and permanent signage.

Project Cost in FY21 and in Future Budget Years

The grant has been approved for FY 2021 funding by the Water Quality Fees Board in the amount of
$12,000.00.

Are Funds Budgeted
Funds ate budgeted in: 4052 — 303204 — 3373 — 78112 - WQINCENTIVE_21 - WQ_GRANT
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